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Firms seeking to assist the CRC project in this next phase of work

should first make sure that they are registered as a state certified

contractor in either Washington or Oregon or both. Both ODOT and

WSDOT have information on their websites about this process. Firms

are also encouraged to contact the agencies directly to obtain

certification and make sure they have all relevant information. Firms

should stay current with project developments by signing up for e-

Updates via the CRC website.
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